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Dear Parent and Student 
 
Congratulations go to: 
 

• The following Lower School pupil who has achieved their Bronze Merit Award: 
Joseph Ryan 8T   

 

• The following Lower School pupil who has achieved their Silver Merit Award: 
Adam Souilah 7C   

 

• The following Middle School pupils who have achieved 40 Merits: 
Darcey Allan 9S Ollie Blanchard 9S Dominic McLaughlin 9S 

William Edgar 9T   

 

• The following Lower School pupil who has achieved their Gold Merit Award: 
Jason Li 8S   

 

• The following Middle School pupils who have achieved 60 Merits: 
Esme Murray 9S Gabriel White 9T Isaac Crowther 10S 

 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Platinum Merit Award: 
Benjamin Jackson 7T Robert Knowles 8T  

 
• The following pupils who have attained Subject Leader’s Commendations last term: 

French Luqman Elmantaser 8T Harvey Read 8T 

Monty Unsworth 8T Amber Wass 8T 

 
The school Open Evening is on Tuesday 24 June, when we would like to welcome Year 4, 5 and 6 children to 
look around the school. 
 
YMCA Lincolnshire run a Youth Club in Louth on Park Avenue and are looking for volunteers.  Engaging with 
young people at a youth club would be great professional development and is extremely rewarding.  Even if 
you can't volunteer every week, please still get in touch, the YMCA are grateful for anything you are able to 
offer.  The attached Youth Club poster and request for volunteer notices will offer more information. 
 
Could we kindly ask that parents please refrain from using the Hunt’s petrol station forecourt as a turning 
point, due to the dangers this poses to everyone.   
 
Our Parents’ Evening for Year 9 is on Thursday 5 June and the Parents’ Evening for Year 7 is on Tuesday 17 
June, booking forms are attached for your information and have been distributed to students in school. 
 

3 June 2025 

 



 

 

The Year 8 HPV vaccination is now due, if you missed the first date, the School Immunisation Team will be 
visiting again on Wednesday 9 July.  Please ensure you have given your consent prior to this date, by using 
the link in the attached letter. 
 
Applications are welcome from Year 11 students for our Sixth Form.  Please contact the school office or  
Mr Lavender, our Head of Sixth Form.  Our current prospectus is available on our website, together with a 
copy of the application form. 
 
Lincolnshire Police would like to draw your attention to Atlantis Alliance, a group of agencies and charities 
who aim to make the Lincolnshire coastline the safest place to live, work and visit.  Here's a link to view a 
recent BBC news report highlighting the work they do to keep visitors to the coast safe.  Please do share the 
‘Your Guide to Lincolnshire Coastal Safety’ booklet. 
 
A reminder that Year 11 study leave commences from Monday 16 June.  As students near their final exams 
could they please remember to drop off library books and locker keys into the bins provided near the exam 
hall or at reception.   
 
Cor unum, via una  
 
 
 
 
Mr G Thompson 
Headteacher  
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https://www.queenelizabeths.co.uk/files/current6formprospectus.pdf
http://www.queenelizabeths.co.uk/files/Y12%20Application%20Form.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/share/r/15YX6F4tvV/

